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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 132 OF 2020 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/196/95 

 

 

05 November 2020 

 

 

 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No. 002 of 2020 regarding Restricted Areas 

round Malta due to danger of falling rocks 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general  

public that further to Local Notice to Mariners No. 002 of 2020 regarding Restricted 

Areas round Malta due to danger of falling rocks, the following area is to be added to 

the list. 

 

Rdum il Bies - Il-Bajja ta’ San Pawl - An area of 50m radius centred on the following 

approximate position, as shown on attached chart. 

 

LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 
 A 35º 57’.708   014º 23’.766 

 

All conditions and advice mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No. 002 of 2020 will 

remain valid and will apply to this area also. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 211B 




